
Contact Information: 
Kristi Reed—Administrator 
Kristi@abbeypark.com 
 
Brenda, Ron, Kate, and Sarah 
Your Abbey Park Office Team 
office@abbeypark.com 
 
Donna McAninch—Activities Director 
activities@abbeyparkatmillriver.com 
 
Cheryl Cramer—Food Service Director 
foodservice1@abbeyparkatmillriver.com 
 
Sharon Keeton—Housekeeping Director 
 
Jeff Daigneau—Maintenance Director 
 

Assisting Hands —  
  Monday—Friday, 8am-4pm  248-291-3199 
  After hours  248-377-8300 
 

28413 Abbey Lane 
New Hudson, MI  48165 
248-437-6550 

The Abbey  

Times 2022 

Network:  Abbey Park Guest 
Password:  2484376550 

Richard Graham—Dec. 2 Claudia Spring—Dec. 17 

Imogene Duquette—Dec. 3 Brigitte Hall—Dec. 17 

Janet Renwick—Dec. 5 Florence Pagel—Dec. 18 

George Richards—Dec. 6 Mike DelBusso—Dec. 20 

Sally Dix—Dec. 7 Peggy Ruggles—Dec. 21 

Earl Hubbard—Dec. 9 Char Elliott—Dec. 22 

Joan Morgan—Dec. 11 Janet Pelto—Dec. 28 

Dolores Aseltyne—Dec. 13  

Office Hours 

Mon-Fri   9-5 

Saturday 10-5 

Sunday   12-5 

Welcome our New Residents 

#111—Carolyn Ridings 
#203—Marilyn Butcher 



Refer your friends and family and  
receive a $300 credit on your rent. 

 

Have them call us at 248-437-6550  
for a tour today!! 

Happy Abbey-versary to the Following Residents: 
 

 

Josh Parr—Dec. 9 
Kaitlynn Forrett—Dec. 11 

Nine Year Seven Years Six Years 

Irene Ratajack Sally Dix Teres Raglow 
   

Three Years Two Years One Year 

Dolores Aseltyne Dennis Croy Bill & Donna Thomas 

Dawn Kline   

In Bob’s Words …. “I am a retired Wayne-

Westland school teacher.  I spent my free time 

participating in community theater and working 

with high school students, building sets for their 

plays and musicals. 

 

In 2014, my family told me about Abbey Park.   

We did the tour.  I was very impressed with the 

building, the activities and the support  

services.  It was time for me to move.  I moved 

here in May of 2014 and I’m glad I did!” 

Bob Walker 



Breakfast at Americus!   

If you are not in this picture, 

you are missing out on great 

food and friends.  Come be 

part of the breakfast bunch!! 

We had a great time 
at Milford High 

School enjoying a 
performance of 

White Christmas 

Dinner and 
Musical 



Ashley from  
ProMedica  
presented  
certificates  

to our Veterans 

Veterans Lunch at Novi Senior Center Kristi thanks the Veterans 
for their service 

Susan Anziack performed 
for us to help celebrate 

Veterans Day 

Promedica provided 
this delicious cake 

for all to enjoy 



We are so proud of and thankful 
for our Veterans and their  

service to our country! 

The Color Guard  
put on a wonderful  
Veteran’s Program  

for us 



CHRISTMAS EVE:  To allow our staff to enjoy Christmas        

Eve with their families, the dining room will be closed for dinner.         

Box dinners will be available upon request.  Please let the office         

know by Sunday, December 18th if you would like to have a 

box dinner delivered to your shelf between 1:30pm and 2:00pm.   

Meal Opportunities 

CHRISTMAS DAY:  Everyone is invited to attend a     

Christmas meal on December 25
th
 at noon in the dining room  

regardless if you normally attend lunch or dinner.  This meal is 

for residents only.     
 

You may also receive a box dinner at NO charge.  Please call 

the office to RSVP for lunch and the box dinner by Sunday,   

December 18th so the appropriate amount of food can be       

ordered.  (No exceptions)  The box dinners will be delivered to 

your apartment between 1:30pm and 2:00pm.   
 

Alternates will not be provided for lunch or dinner. 



New Year’s Eve:  The dining room will be closed for      

dinner.  Box dinners will be available upon request.  Please let 

the office know by Tuesday, December 27th if you would like 

to have a box dinner delivered to your shelf between 1:30pm 

and 2:00pm.   

New Year’s Day:  Everyone is invited to attend lunch       

on January 1st at noon in the dining room regardless if you  

normally attend lunch or dinner.  This meal is for residents only.     

 

You may also receive a box dinner at NO charge.  Please call 

the office to RSVP for lunch and the box dinner by Tuesday, 

December 27th so that the appropriate amount of food can be 

ordered.  (No exceptions)  The box dinners will be delivered to 

your apartment between 1:30pm and 2:00pm.    

 

Alternates will not be provided for lunch or dinner. 

Meal Opportunities 



 
What You Should Know 

 

• Assisting Hands is our preferred care provider. Their office is located on the 1st floor behind  
the main office. For their assistance, during regular business hours, Monday—Friday from 
8:00am—4:00pm, please call 248-291-3199.  For assistance after hours, please call 248-377-
8300.    

• Dr. Priti Bhardwaj, MD sees patients at Abbey Park every other Thursday from 9am—noon.  
To make an appointment, please contact the front office. 

• Dr. Robert Brummeler, MD sees patients at Abbey Park on Fridays from 8am—11am.  To 
make an appointment, please see Assisting Hands.   

• Dr. Richard Heligman of Home Care Podiatry is scheduling appointments here.  His next  
visit here will be on Tuesday, January 17th.  You may sign up in the office or call 248-788-5891.  

• Podiatrist Dr. Mastrogiacomo of South Lyon Foot and Ankle sees patients in our clinic     
located on the second floor across from the Beauty Salon. You may make an appointment       
directly with his office at  248-486-8886.    

• Dr. Karissa Jagacki of Personalized Hearing Care comes in on the 1st Monday of the month  
(or by appointment) for hearing screenings, hearing aid cleaning, and any other hearing needs 
you may have. For an appointment call 248-437-5505 or 734-467-5100.   

• Optimal  Care provides Medicare-certified care to Abbey Park residents. For information, 
please call (248) 723-9613 or stop by the Physical Therapy suite on the second floor. 

• Northville Physical Rehabilitation provides care to Abbey Park residents.  For information, 
please call (248) 349-9339 or stop by the Physical Therapy suite on the second floor. 

• ProMedica Hospice (formerly Heartland Hospice) provides hospice services covered under the 
Medicare benefit. Call 877-329-1001 for information. 

• Cutting Edge Haircolor Studio, LLC is open for your hair and nail needs. Please call Michelle 
at 248-343-6553 between 10:00am and 5:00pm for an appointment.  She is here Monday,    
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday.  The Studio is located on the 2nd floor near the front elevator.   

• Parkside Cleaners picks up dry cleaning items on Tuesdays and returns them on Fridays.        
Please call them at 248-437-8353 to schedule a pickup and then bring your items to the office.  

• The Country Store is open for your convenience on Mondays—Fridays, from 1:00pm—
1:30pm.   

• Please park in the appropriate parking spots that are designated around the building.  Please—
NO parking in the Fire lanes in front of our doors.  These areas are kept free so that emergency 
vehicles and first responders can reach our residents as quickly as possible.  Violators will be 
ticketed and towed. 

 

     


